
Celebrating the Life and Work of Fr. Michael Morris, OP  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

 
Friday, September 23, 2016 

2:00 to 4:00 p.m.  
GTU Library, 2400 Ridge Road, Berkeley 

 

All members of the GTU community are invited to a Memorial Service and Art Exhibit 
Opening to celebrate the life and work of Fr. Michael Morris OP (October 19, 1949 – July 15, 
2016). The event includes music, speakers, videos, refreshments, and viewing of the new 
library art exhibit in Fr. Michael’s honor. Join us as we honor and remember Fr. Michael -- 
Dominican priest, art lover, professor, author, director of the Santa Fe Institute and so much 
more.  

The exhibition is made possible by the Jane Dillenberger Fine Arts Endowment Fund.   
Free and open to the public during library hours. 


